
 

April 15, 2024 Public Hearing Regarding Waste Treatment Project for the Village of Argyle 

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Ian Hamilton, Anthony Montello, Joy MacKenzie, 

Faith St. John, Water Commissioner Kevin Gorham, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, from Lamont Engineers 

Brendon Becker and Nicholas Warner, Gary and Kaaren Evens ,Johanna Benson, Richard Longdaue, 

Jonathan MacKenzie, Faith Bloomfield, Mike and Cheri Newell, Sandy and Louis Hoffis, Lloyd Crossman, 

Glenn and Terri Bristol, Bill and Darlena Daniels, Matt Canaday, Carol and Danny Taylor, Heidi Taylor, 

Tracy and Jay Lucarelli, Jill Elliot, Thomas Smith, Mike Smith, Sarah Huggins, James and Michelle Rice, 

Nate and Erin Irwin, Cathi Radner, Chris Castrio, Michael Berkal, Jessie MacKenzie, Charles Edwards, 

Phyllis Snell, Town Supervisor Robert Henke, Town Councilman Scott Lufkin, Tom And Michelle Bromley, 

Wesley Clark, Steve and Kyle Reid, Mary Lou Sweet, Mark St. Jaques. Candance Balmer. 

Hearing was called to order at 6:31 P.M. 

Mr. Becker gave an overview of the entire project. 

-proposed a solution to the problem of all the storm drains throughout the village were contaminated 

with ecoli 

-if the village does not get grant funding the project will not happen  

-project estimated cost $13.8 million dollars 

-it will take 4-5 years to complete 

-the village has to pass a sewer use law  

Mr. Becker gave a power point presentation with details of the different options for the project and 

allowed the attendees to ask questions about details of the project. 

On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee St. John, and unanimously carried, the 

hearing adjourned at 7:38 P.M.                


